SELECTMEN'S MEETING, Monday, June 29, 1987

Present: John J. Jones, Chairman, Rachel Reinstein, Ed Rowehl, Jackie Cottle,
and Elizabeth Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting came to order at 7:30 PM.

Minutes of last weeks meeting approved.

Ed Rowehl was sworn in as Selectman.

Marie Slugaski, Thomas FerencK, Gene Woodworth, were sworn in as new members of
the Parks and Recreation Department.

New signature cards were signed for the bhank accounts.

Building permits for Bjorner/Hopkins/Judkins and Mr. Kohler were approved.

Rachel gave a report on the progress of the Camp Sachem Committee.

Secretary is to check to find location of property where federal funds were
involved in order to have required signs ordered and placed.

John Jones and Rachel Reinstein voted to move money from the Phase ITI account
to the General Fund Account since the Phase III audit has been approved and the
need for the account no longer exists.

Meeting adjourned 9:30 ems



